Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Petition for Declaratory Statement filed on behalf of Scott H. Plantz, M.D. has been withdrawn. The Notice of the Petition was published in Vol. 33, No. 43, of the October 26, 2007, F.A.W.

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PETITION IS: Larry McPherson, Jr., Executive Director, Board of Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C03, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0353.
